
Dear Friends,
Happy Veteran's Day Weekend!
I hope that you were compelled by the message of Chaplain Denis Cox this week! It was a powerful reminder that God 
truly desires to use us in the midst of our mission field, no matter what it may look like!
Remember, you have just one more week to vote on what you would like to see in chapel and be entered for the 
chance at a $20 gift card to the place of your choice! Check out http://www.facebook.com/PastorPhilRasmussen, and 
vote by next Friday!!!
Next Week in Chapel
Monday, our Dean from the College of Ministry, Dr. Wayde Goodall, will be taking us through John 6:1-71. Wednesday, 
Pastor Jim Hayford from Eastside Foursquare, will be sharing a word for us. Friday, I will continue on our series on the 
Beatitudes with, "Blessed Are Those Who Hunger and Thirst For Righteousness."
Pursuit | Monday Night at 9PM
Christina Gilbreath, an alumnus of Northwest University, and former member of NU's Crossing team, will be leading us 
in an all-worship Pursuit.
Story of the Week
Check out the "Story of the Week"... A great reminder of God's goodness and faithfulness. If you have a cool story, 
please send it to me. I will respond with a little gift for you if your story is used in my email.
Scripture Focus
"Then Jesus declared, "I am the bread of life. Whoever comes to me will never go hungry, and whoever believes in me
will never be thirsty." -  John 6:35
Offering
This last week you raised $480.81, which leaves us with $2445.88 left to go towards our $6500 goal! With just four 
more opportunities to give in Chapel, be prayerfully considering how you can give financially to the cause against 
human trafficking.
Prayer
The attached requests from week 11 are prayed over each week by our Revival Prayer team. Stop by the Chapel next 
Thursday night at 9pm and be a part of praying for our community.
Story of the Week
"My cousin just had her baby about 5 days ago. Doctor's said he was supposed to die in the womb at 3 months into her 
pregnancy because he was in a bad condition and had a hole in his heart. But, she stuck through it and went into a c- 
section and the baby was born. When he was born, his breathing was very slow. Doctor's came in and told her that he 
was a miracle baby. He still had a hole in his heart and the very next day went in to surgery. Thank God that the surgery 
went well. He's still in the hospital and will be in there for a couple more weeks; the hole is still there and he is 
connected to a pace-maker. The baby's name is Josiah. My pastor went to visit my cousin and read to her and her 
husband the story of Josiah from the bible. As she was reading it, the baby would smile! I thought this was just so 
amazing! It brought me to tears! This is a miracle from God! God helped me realize that life is so short and we shouldn't 
take it for granted! T live every day like it's my last and to be thankful that I don't have to be fighting for my life every 
day like this innocent baby has had to be doing since he was born or like other people that are suffering. I just thank 
God for opening my eyes and helping me appreciate life more and all the blessings that he gives me when I deserve 
them the least. "
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